
Between 10:00am and noon on Tuesday 2nd February 2016 the existing roundabout will be removed 
and replaced with a signalised junction. Unfortunately the permanent pedestrian & cycle facilities 
for the new junction will not be in place at this time. This work will take a further 6 weeks 
approximately to complete. 
  

PEDESTRIANS 
To facilitate these works the pedestrian crossing, on Leopardstown Road West between the 
roundabout and the junction with the new link road, will be removed. Pedestrians will be asked to 
utilize the two crossings shown on the sketch overleaf. Alternatively it may be more convenient for 
pedestrians coming from Leopardstown Road West or South County Business Park to access 
Sandyford Business District via Burton Hall Link Road. 
  

CYCLISTS 
While cyclists may continue to travel on the road it should be noted that the two banned vehicular 
right turn movements listed below will also apply to cyclists: 
 Leopardstown Road East to Brewery Road 
 Sandyford Business District to Leopardstown Road West 
Cyclists coming from the N11 destined for Sandyford Business District are asked to do so via Burton 
Hall Link Road. Cyclists travelling in the opposite direction should travel via Burton Hall Road and 
cross Brewery Road to Leopardstown Road East 
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